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ST. JOHN'S OF LATTINGTOWN

EPISCOPAL CHURCH

SUPPORT ST. JOHN'S

Thank you for supporting the Mission & Ministries
of St. John's of Lattingtown!

Donate here

Summer Worship Schedule:

Wednesday, July 22nd (Online)
Noon Prayers & Meditation at 12 noon

Sunday, July 26th
8:00 am Morning Prayer (Church)

9:30 am Morning Prayer (Memorial Garden)


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyUO5apvvxyoL-B04SverUjKKq4v3BNgVEkcWCrNLLI0YVBCixR8qtGKHnSafyjL5Nipl1jPui1Byl_JTxMRsX847hsbK6tN_WJintd5vH7X5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyUkb5rCKjME1l3dxJH4TN-TZsosQDnW5n9eglM3NLs_XuPfwKSK1IZ15jX4avzrVplg-HOODSf_5aH1oyuoGCtoeOydH5_2WVRyHCRPCD-TQJpxkQ4INvDjcHKWKX7-sAw==&c=&ch=

or church if inclement weather-

Come as you are - please bring your chairs, blankets,

umbrellas or golf umbrellas

(A recording of the 9:30 am service will be posted
online on Monday, July 27th @ 9:00 am)

MINISTERS OF THE LITURGY - July 26th

8:00 am
Suzi Chase, Lector

9:30 am
Corrie Decker, Lector
Lel Gimbel, Usher/Greeter
Lel Gimbel, Blair Trimble, Altar Guild

To watch a recording of our services, click here:
our Facebook page our Parish Website

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING

August 23, 2020 at 9:30 a.m.

Dear Parishioner:

The Annual Meeting of St. John's of Lattingtown will be held on Sunday, August
23, 2020, as part of the 9:30 a.m. service. The purpose of the meeting is to review
the budget and the activities of the past year at St. John's, and any other business
that may be raised and acted upon, including new business.

Vestry elections will also be held. The St. John's by-laws state that to be eligible
to vote: you must be at least 18-years of age, baptized and been a regular
attendant of worship at St. John's of Lattingtown, and have contributed to its
support during the twelve months immediately prior to the annual election.

The Nominating Committee has recommended the following for election as
permitted by the by-laws:



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyRWDa4G6pEiMM_b96AOEKiAkbS60NCTPkj5y_aD46wNf5PWEcRWeiFEI8aAl0uj4bfbfghHefZm2Mzbv191yDvACBspxVQMYM3UqU2JTePMuTQM3ZYEz1pYSajMpweZ1blm4KeI22xoNkctmDhRwCio=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyUkb5rCKjME1YkkaDjy33EczwGY3p0hCN-t-s3JzS1JOkwV4qYb9cdZdAWrFYwtCvI2x9NGX7FVzOg8Ff5wB4XWcAnrb-lkCGSmNFKeJx9Gpkvjfcz9T02lv0Zz9AGlQt6xEJemcuCKKFOPQP6Z0eEU=&c=&ch=

Stephanie Clark, Warden, for a two-year term to expire in 2022.

Carolyne Dilgard-Clark,Vestry, for re-election to a three-year term to
expire in 2023.

Tom Gimbel, Chad Doerge, and Virginia Apple, Vestry, for election to a
three-year term, to expire in 2023, with an option for re-election to an
additional three-year term.

We thank Vicki Fox, Carlyle Dunaway, and George Stimola outgoing Vestry
members, and Mike Powers outgoing Clerk, for their service.

Nominations from the congregation at large may be made in writing in
accordance with St.

John's by-laws, which require that the nominations be supported in writing by
five parishioners and be submitted to the Nominating Committee no later than
August 9, 2020. At the Annual Meeting additional nominations from the floor
will also be entertained.

Sincerely,

Fr. Mark L. Fitzhugh, Rector
Vicki Fox, Warden

Jay Aston, Warden

and the Vestry

MEET YOUR 2020
VESTRY CANDIDATES

CHAD DOERGE

FAMILY: Kate (wife), Henry (16),

Penny (14), Frankie (10)
OCCUPATION: President of Aiera

The Doerge family live in Glen Cove and regularly
attend the Sunday morning 10:30am services. Chad is a
second generation parishioner and the son of Carl and
Meredith Doerge who began attending St. John's of
Lattingtown in 1984. Professionally, Chad has spent over 20 years in Wall Street
global market roles and is currently the President of a Finance focused software




company called Aiera. Chad has been part of the Locust Valley community for
his entire life, and spent his elementary school years at Green Vale School. He
attended Choate Rosemary Hall in Wallingford, CT and graduated from Hobart
College. The entire Doerge family feel blessed to have St. John's in their life.

VIRGINIA APPLE
FAMILY: David (husband),
Annesley (14 years) Sydney (14 years)
Ford (10 years) Trav (10 years)
OCCUPATION: Mother

The Apple family live in New York City but have been
spending summers and weekends in Locust Valley for
the last 18 years. Jackie Powers invited our family to
come to St John's when the children were little, and
ever since it has become our church home in Locust Valley. Being involved in
Sunday School, helping with community outreach, working at the St John's Fair,
and worshiping at St John's have become part of our family routines.
Additionally, Sydney and Annesley were confirmed at St John's last spring.
Although a full time mom now, Virginia worked in interior design for 20 years
under Brian J McCarthy and David Kleinberg Design Associates, eventually
establishing Virginia Apple Design. Now Virginia loves being involved with her
children's schools and their community - both in New York and Locust Valley.
Virginia graduated from Washington & Lee prior to moving to NY.

THOMAS GIMBEL
FAMILY: Lel (wife), 4 adult children,
1 granddaughter

OCCUPATION: Exec. Managing Director,
Optima Asset Management, LL.C

Tom Gimbel was baptized, confirmed, and married to
Lesley "Lel" Gimbel at St. John's of Lattingtown. Their
children have all been a significant part of the St. John's
community at various times over the years. Their son, Tommy, taught Sunday
school and preached on several occasions. Tom has previously served on the
Vestry and was a Warden. Tom has been Executive Managing Director of
Optima Asset Management LLC since 2004. Optima is a multi-disciplined hedge
fund management firm. In addition, Tom served as American Farmland
Company's Chief Executive Officer from the completion of the initial public
offering until its merger into Farmland Partners. Prior to joining Optima, Tom
was a Managing Director at Credit Suisse Asset Management, LLC. He has been
in senior roles at other major investment firms. He is a member of the Board of
the Lighthouse Guild (the oldest American charity for the blind and vision




impaired), the Board of Overseers of Children's Hospital in Boston, and a
Director of Prime Energy Corporation and a number of not-for-profit entities.
Tom has a B.A. in economics from Bowdoin College and an M.B.A. in finance
from Columbia Business School.

Our Music

Hymns from St. John's on Monday
with Chris Brayne, Director of Music Ministry

Click here to watch

Join Chris Brayne on Mondays for his new |
music videos series featuring beloved hymns of the
Episcopal Church.

Hymns from St John's is an online music
series, exploring the stories behind the
words and melodies of our 1982 Episcopal
Hymnal. Chris' engaging and relaxed
presentation encourages us to continue
singing from the comfort and safety of our
own homes. The recordings are published
every Monday on our Facebook page and our
website. The current Episode 14 is now
available. Please share with your friends and
family and remember " to sing is to pray
twice". Feedback is welcomed as well as are suggestions for your favorite
hymn to be included in a future offering.

Our Outreach



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyQTyhbbkVxPEOqSU1jZW5MvCrt2r11B1br6F99Z4w06cXik0s9sFrrM5Sj5AhIqpvpPBYYHH2OxkJoJrPgBx-AqWaTwVWw_bQxWiMOqkwFSU9TfYW_H7uW4nL6wrtHNIUgNM4H3BZpxb8c3LO2DIi1Y_UHYEU2ABnRZ49gAUNwsOTuQdBTi2JUHin_5x28vUPRUoNRXb1ufrW8JP4MuoD5Y9P63FZOvkJPJDzlYyHO4X0C_83otri9o=&c=&ch=

NOSH Summer Internships
Ages 9 yrs - 21 yrs

Come join our NOSH volunteers feeding the food insufficient! Help us
organize supplies and conduct inventory tasks. Assist with filling
NOSHBags, prepping items for our route drivers, helping with grocery
unloading and other tasks! Stay for one hour - or up to three hours!

Mondays and Wednesdays
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Click here for more information

Introducing NOSHKkids
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NOSH kids including Kate Blundin (3rd from right) next to Antonia
Guerra, former warden of St George's Episcopal Church in Hempstead
(longtime friend of our parish) and Taylor Overstrom (far right).



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyfyVr9GfF92TAFemKfti6yl3VdqVOvUPj6FLnl0Yxiaz4xRdQVT_Kga1icFleVYfXYqhFBIurmOoSbsD1s_cNRFRO1hcGcsH1zPkrQFVquNFd9kcifAmxurwmxwRcPRUlvBMF7u3RZ3Ko6Wzz04Y0i_rw1QG3IPZVrPSKHdfQgGw&c=&ch=

St John's Youth in Action!

Parishioners Taylor Overstrom and Kate Blundin held a planning meeting
at NOSH HQ for their new program- NOSHkids. They are set to
announce NOSHnibbles and we are very proud of them! NOSHnibbles
are easy carry feeezer bags filled with non-perishable yet nutritional
ready to eat foods that require no utensils, washing up or hot water. We
will distribute to our homeless friends in Glen Cove and to the people
Antonia serves in Hempstead on behalf of FACT ACT a charity that
enables the mentally channeled to stay living at home. Their clients
suffered when the local pantries closed and they called NOSH for help.

Bringing them NOSHbags and NOSHnibbles will help them feel full and

loved!

Interested in becoming a NOSH summer intern?

click here
For more information: courtneycallaha@yahoo.com
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The Barn@St John s
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The Barn @ St John's



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014akcRyTUICQiOYhW1qZOCXAlqNggR0omGHYSBoJeIlUj_JU4BNiiyfyVr9GfF92TAFemKfti6yl3VdqVOvUPj6FLnl0Yxiaz4xRdQVT_Kga1icFleVYfXYqhFBIurmOoSbsD1s_cNRFRO1hcGcsH1zPkrQFVquNFd9kcifAmxurwmxwRcPRUlvBMF7u3RZ3Ko6Wzz04Y0i_rw1QG3IPZVrPSKHdfQgGw&c=&ch=

is accepting drop-off donations
for Outreach
Please call the office

516.671.3226
No pick ups permitted at this time!

Masks or face covers must be worn.

Our Life Together

¥

We celebrate the ministry of our sexton Kate, as she begins working

full time at her family's business- Locust Valley Florist!




Chris Brayne readies the music for our 9:30 am service




Shannon and Anna Vulin at the 9:30 am Family Service




St. John's of Lattingtown Episcopal Church
325 Lattingtown Road
Lattingtown, NY 11560

516.671.3226
Fax 516. 671.6097

Emergency 516.671.3226 Ext 9
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